
Chesterfield Primary School 
Chesterfield Road 
Enfield 
EN3 6BG 
01992 760 678 
Headteacher: Zoe Hussain 

	
	

Email: office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org  Web: www.chesterfieldprimaryschool.co.uk 
Chief Executive Officer: Sarah Turner 

Chesterfield Primary School is part of the Enfield Learning Trust.  
The Enfield Learning Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales.   

Registered Office: Hazelbury Primary School, Haselbury Road, Edmonton, London, N9 9TT.   
Company Number: 10309116 

	

23.2.21	

Virtual	parent	meetings	3rd	March	and	School	return	for	all	pupils	on	8th	March	

Dear	Parents	and	carers,		

Thank	you	for	all	your	support	this	term,	we	are	really	pleased	with	our	pupils	and	how	they	have	
adapetd	to	online	learning.	

We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	an	online	parent	consultation	to	discuss	your	child’s	progress	so	far	
this	year.	This	meeting	is	important	as	we	want	to	discuss	what	your	child	is	doing	well	and	what	
they	need	to	focus	on	next.	

This	will	be	on:	Wednesday	3rd	March	2021	between	9am	-5pm	

If	you	have	a	preference	of	time,	please	can	you	email	your	child’s	class	teacher	and	we	will	try	to	
accomodate	this.	If	not,	we	will	send	you	a	time	and	invitation	before	the	meeting.		

What	you	need	to	do:	

• You	will	be	sent	a	googlemeet	invitation	via	the	childs	googlemail	with	the	link	(in	the	same	
way	that	the	daily	googlemeet	is	sent)	before	the	meeting.		

• If	you	cannot	attend,	please	email	the	class	email	to	ask	for	another	time.	

• Your	child	can	be	with	you	for	the	meeting	(and	they	can	help	you	accept	the	invite	if	
needed)	

What	about	your	child	on	this	day?	

On	Wednesday	the	3rd	March,	staff	will	be	setting	work	for	the	pupils	to	do	away	from	the	
computer.	This	will	enable	teachers	to	have	an	online	meeting	with	each	child	and	their	parents	
throughout	the	day.		

Return	to	school	for	all	pupils	on	the	8th	March:	

As	you	will	have	heard	on	the	news,	Boris	Johnson	as	informed	us	that	all	pupils	will	return	on	the	
8th	March.	We	will	be	in	touch	later	this	week	to	let	you	know	all	our	plans	in	a	safe	return	for	all	
our	pupils.	

If	you	have	any	questions	please	email	your	childs	class	teacher	or	contact	the	school	office.		

	

Yours	sincerely,	

Zoe	Hussain	&	Kelly	Gradwell	


